
At Talbots Law we always encourage our clients to remember a 

charity in their will.  Our nominated charity is Birmingham Children’s 

Hospital, and below you can read how you could help to write the 

story for tomorrow's children. 

    

Contact us now to 

find out more about 

making a donation to 

this or any other 

charity in your will. 

mailto:enquiries@talbotslaw.co.uk

